
 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

A public hearing will be conducted on Thursday evening, June 28, 

2018 at 7:15 p.m. with the Conservation Commission at 18 Main St. 

in accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L. c.131, §40 to 

review After the Fact Notices of Intent for vegetation cutting around 

Nipmuc Pond and proposed cutting of dead vegetation within the 

resource areas and buffer zones at 106 Uxbridge Rd., Mendon, MA 

01756. 

 

Damon Tinio, Chairman 
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